
 
 
 
                                    Kedron State High School  
                                        Blue Card Information 
 
 
 
All Kedron State High School volunteers who are not a parent of a student currently enrolled at our 
school must hold a current Blue Card and their card must be linked to our school.  
 If you hold a current Blue Card, please present your card and photo identification (e.g. drivers licence) 
to the Main Office. You will be asked to provide information that will enable us to link your card to our 
school, including your contact details.  
 
If you do not hold a current Blue Card you will need to apply for a Volunteer Blue Card online. 
 
 
The first step in the process is to register for an online account with Blue Card Services.  
  
Once you have your account number, please drop into the Main Office (we will need to sight photo 
identification (e.g., drivers’ licence) so please ensure you bring this with you also. You will be asked to 
provide information that will enable us to link you to our school, including your Blue Card Online 
Account Number and your contact details.  
 
Once Blue Card Services have processed the link to our school and you have received notification 
from them that you have been linked, you can complete your volunteer application fee free (if you 
complete your application prior to receiving this notification you will need to pay for the Blue Card).  
 
Once you receive your Blue Card, present it to the Main Office where it will be copied and kept on 
record. 
 

https://www.qld.gov.au/law/laws-regulated-industries-and-accountability/queensland-laws-and-regulations/regulated-industries-and-licensing/blue-card/applications/apply

